Vermilion Parish School Board

Sales and Use Tax Department
P.O. Box 1508
Abbeville, LA 70511
Phone: 337- 898-5732
Fax: 337-740-5901

nelwyn.soirez@vpsb.net

February 28, 2025

Dear Taxpayer:

The Town of Erath passed a new (1/2%) half cent sales and use tax on December 7,
2024. Voters approved a half cent sales and use tax levy with the net proceeds to be
used solely to fund the Erath Police Department. This tax is for the Town of Erath only.
The rates for Interest and Penalty for the Town of Erath remain the same. Vendor’s
compensation for all local jurisdictions has been repealed in the 2024 Third
Extraordinary Session of the LA Legislature. The collections for this new additional tax
will begin on April 1, 2025,

The April 1, 2025 new rates will be as follows:

New
Domicile Old Tax | Tax
Column | Code District Rate Rate
E 5703 Erath, Parish and Hospital District 2 5.25% | 5.75%

(Only this column will change. The rates for other columns will remain the same.)

Please note, there is a new sales tax form included with this letter. This is the sales
tax form that should be used starting April 1, 2025. If you have any questions please
call 337-898-5732.

Sincerely,

Sales Tax Collector




